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TO : ALL CONCERNED

SUBJECT: MONITORING AND REPORTING ON THE STATUS OF
OVERSEAS FILIPINO WORKERS IN THE MIDDLE EAST

All Philippine Recruitment Agencies (PRAs) deploying Overseas Filipino
Workers (OFWs) to the Middle East are advised to vigilantly monitor the status
of their deployed workers, in view of the tension between the Iran and the
United States of America which could affect the entire region.

PRAs are directed to monitor and report the condition of their workers
following the herein attached prescribed OFW Monitoring Form.

Initial reports shall be submitted to the Director, Welfare and
Employment Office immediately and every Tuesday on a weekly basis,
thereafter.

For immediate compliance.

RNARD P. OLALIA
Administrator

08 January 2020
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